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Wednesday 9th October 2013 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Year 6 Residential Trip 

 

We would like to offer all children in Year 6 the opportunity to participate in a 

residential visit next summer.  As part of the planning process we would like to invite 

parents into school for a meeting to discuss the options available, costing and any other 

questions that you may have. 

 

The meeting will take place straight after school on Thursday 17th October in Owls 

Classroom, lasting no more than half an hour. 

 

I do hope that you will be able to attend. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mr M Walton 

Acting Deputy Headteacher 
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